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December 30, 2002 1
g

Via Express Mail

Department of State
Division of Corporations
409 E. Gaines Street
Tallahassee, FL 32399
Re:  Missing 2002 UBR Report
Document #: P99000076157

To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation of today’s date, please find enclosed copies of the following
documents:

1) The completed UBR Report dated April 15, 2002; and
2) A copy of our check in the amount of $150.00 dated April 15, 2002;

As was discussed on the telephone, there was never any indication that The Division of Corporations did
not file this report until I made a call to the Division on a completely separate matter today and was told that the
Report was not received. Furthermore, our office never received a sixty days notice of intent to
administratively dissolve letter from The Division.

In accordance with your instructions to me over the telephone, please find enclosed another check in the
amount of $150.00 to cover the filing fee of the UBR. As I understand from our telephone conversation, if the
original check does in fact turn up, it will be mailed to my office immediately.

[f you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the
above address and/or telephone number. I will assume that everything will be taken care of with haste as
resolving this matter is of great urgency. Thank you for your prompt attention in this matter.

Christine Rockwell,
Mojo Enterprises, Incorporated

Enclosures

Cc: Theodore Alweil, Esquire
Secretary of State



